
  

  

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

Valard Work along 37 Street SW 

 

Location: 37 Street S.W., approximately 400m south of Bullhead Road S.W.  

 

 

Impact:  

• Right shoulder closure along southbound 37 Street 

 

 

 

Reason: Remove existing soil contamination and replace with new material 

 

 

Approximate Start date: March 29, 2018 

Approximate Completion date: March 29, 2018 

Speed reduction: 60 km/hr from 60 km/hr  

 

Other information: Work to be completed from 09:00 to 15:30 

 

 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through the area. 

Alberta Transportation would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

 

 

 

Valard Contact Information 

Ph: 403-710-7099 

 

  



 

 


